Frickert, Allie

From: Pearson, Tami <tpearson4d@mtsac.edu>

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 12:21 AM

To: Johnson, Lesley; Overoye, Sage; Lupercio Ibarra, Diana; Becker, Liza; Gyurindak, Katalin
Cc: Arballo, Madelyn; Cone, Melissa; Vukojevic, Stephanie

Subject: Adjunct Meetings

All. Please share the following email with your adjunct faculty. Stephanie will be sending you zoom invites to share with
them as well. Thanks.

Tami

Welcome to the Fall semester, 2022! | hope you had a good summer.

With the start of the new term, we will hold two meetings for adjunct faculty. You need to attend one of the meetings
and you will be paid for your attendance. We have a lot of information and updates to cover. The dates and times are:

Monday, August 29" from 8:00 — 9:00 AM

OR

Wednesday, August 31° from 5:00 — 6:00 PM

If you cannot attend either, please let your manager know.

The zoom information will be sent out in another email

Thank you again for everything you do for our students and we are looking forward to a great Fall.
Tami

Dr. Tami L. Pearson

Dean, Continuing Education and Workforce Development

School of Continuing Education

Mt. San Antonio College
909-274-4314
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